It is well-established that the Portland metro area suffers from poor air quality that is directly connected with vehicle emissions, AND
that the state has more "dirty" vehicles driving through it than neighboring states. More than two decades have passed since fees for
emission testing were raised. $4 is a modest semi-annual increase that is affordable by everyone. Let's do the right thing and keep

this important emissions program sufficiently funded.



